

Dear Sir/Madam

## **Proposed Housing Development, Croft**

I am concerned to learn that there is a proposal to build houses on 'green belt' land in Croft.

Also that developer's proposals are for numbers in excess of that of the Borough Council's.

Croft has a pleasant rural aspect, but there are problems of excessive traffic speeds on some roads, also there are few amenities. Additional homes would exacerbate problems, loss of open fields would be severely detrimental to the rural quality of the village and the community.

Yours faithfully

